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  V11 - January 2009  

  
The 2009 Talking Technically newsletter is now available for download. It is in PDF format, and is attached below.

The February/2008 [1] issue is also still available for download.

  By Admin at Thu, 01/15/2009 - 02:00      

       

    Source URL:https://www.cbtf.ca/article/v11-january-2009#comment-0 

Links
[1] http://www.cbtf.ca/newsletter/talking-technically/v10-february-2008
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